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Updates: 

• Thanks to those who helped with the Community Christmas lights and decorations.  We looked so festive and Christmas 

beautiful !     

• Outside Christmas lights & decorations need to be removed by February 1st. 

• Reminder, if there are two (2) cars parked in your driveway when the crews come to shovel snow, they will not do your 

driveway. 

• Snow removal is done when there is a 2” accumulation and please do not use “Salt” on walks and driveways, use “Ice 

Melt”. 

• It is important to remind visitors to your home, “No Street Parking”.  Please let them know to park in your driveway or 

the Guest Parking areas.  Thanks! 

 Each Board member has available for you: “Guest Parking” passes. Please contact any Board member to re-

quest one if you have a need.  Please see Section VI #12 which reads: “A Temporary Parking Pass must be obtained 

for any guest whose visit is expected to exceed a two-night stay.  Please plan in advance and, prior to your guest’s 

visit, obtain a timed and dated Temporary Parking Pass from the Association.  This procedure will help to identify 

and accommodate these vehicles that are welcome and authorized to park overnight in our common parking areas.” 

 Need help finding “help” call M&M 801.566.1411 

• Communications with M&M regarding problems or requests need to be in writing or e-mail format so that there is a paper 

trail of these communications. 

Ladies Christmas Luncheon was fun!  Yummy food and it 

was great to see everyone.  Thanks to all of the Ladies 

who were there.  
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 HOA Board Officers 

Bob Dannels, President  801.567.1505       dannels7@aol.com 

Sandee Brewer, Vice Pres. &  

     Architectural Committee    801.971.6413 sandeeann@me.com 

Steve Behrens, Treasurer  801.255.5285 wigsnstyle@aol.com 

Jaline Zoun, Secretary & 

     Newsletter   801.450.3700 jalinezoun@msn.com 

Pete Vistaunet, Architectural  and 801.878/.7178 vistaunet13@gmail.com 

   Welcoming Committee  

 

M&M Management - Dave Matheson   801.566.1411 

mmdmatheson@gmail.com 

Next Board Meeting is 

Tuesday, February15th at 6:30 pm 

at 5883 South 900 East, #205 

Homeowners are always welcome. 

News letter is also posted on 

The Village website  thevillage-hoa.com 

Garbage Collection is on Friday.  Please 

put away, out of sight,  your garbage can.  If 

you are in need of a replacement garbage can, 

email M&M with your request. 

Front vehicle gates  can be scheduled to 

be left open for guests/parties or gatherings; 

times specific; please call M&M Management 

and make arrangements.  


